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Dear Little Wonders Families, 

We hope this message finds you well and filled with the fresh energy of spring!  ❶❷❸❹ 

 ટઠડ A Look Back at March – St. Patrick’s Day Fun! 

March was a month full of joy, laughter, and lots of green! Our St. Patrick’s Day celebration was a big hit with 

the children. From rainbow crafts to treasure hunts for pots of gold, our little leprechauns had a magical time. 

Thank you to all the families who helped us make it so special! 

 ચછજઝ April Theme: Spring Season 

This month, we’re embracing the beauty of the Spring Season! We’ll be exploring flowers, bugs, birds, and 

everything that blooms and grows during this time of renewal. Get ready for lots of nature walks, spring crafts, 

and hands-on learning! 

 ֤֧֦֥֩֨ Easter Celebrations 

We are also excited to celebrate Easter together! We’ll be enjoying a long weekend for Easter and before 

that, we have a fun-filled week planned with egg decorating, bunny hop games, storytelling, and themed 

activities. These activities will help the children learn about the meaning and traditions of Easter in a joyful 

and age-appropriate way. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. We are looking forward to a bright, fun, and cheerful 

April with your little ones! 

Wishing you all a Happy Spring and a joyful Easter! 

 


